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Illinois Hands & Voices Guide By Your Side is making plans for their biennial “SuperHEARo Dash 5K Run/Walk” to be held on Saturday May 20, 2024. The success of this event will largely be credited to our sponsors, who will lend their names and financial support to the event. The money we hope to raise this year will help us to bring the ASTra Advocacy Program to Illinois, and this year’s goal is twenty thousand dollars.
 
By participating as a sponsor, your organization will benefit from extended exposure through media campaigns and promotional efforts directed toward the supporters of Illinois Hands & Voices Guide By Your Side.  For a small donation, you'll be able to enjoy excellent exposure to this important segment of your target audience.
 
We have several different sponsorship packages, as detailed on the enclosed sponsorship commitment form. You can select the level of participation that best meets your needs and be secure in the knowledge that your sponsorship fee will be used to help Illinois Hands & Voices Guide By Your Side fund advocates with DHH knowledge in the community.
 
We're counting on your support and will be happy to answer any questions you may have. Please return your sponsorship commitment form to PO Box 9366, Naperville, IL 60567 or scan and email it to ilhandsandvoices@gmail.com. Thank you in advance for your willingness to support the efforts of Illinois Hands & Voices/Guide By Your Side and make a difference in our community.
 
Sincerely, 
  
Andrea Johnson

Andrea Johnson, President
Illinois Hands & Voices Guide By Your Side
Ilhandsandvoices.org                             630.697.3544                            P.O. Box 9366 – Naperville, IL - 60567
image1.jpg
HANDS&
VOICES

ILLINOIS





image2.jpg
ILLINOIS HANDS & VOICES

SuperHEARO Dash





image3.jpeg
GUIDE BY
YOUR SIDE"




